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June 18, 2020 
 

ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: Docket No. IR 20-089 – Investigation into the Effects of the COVID-19 
  Emergency on Utilities and Utility Customers  
  Service List Additions 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.; Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.; and Pittsfield Aqueduct Water 
Company, Inc. are regulated utilities involved by Commission order in the above proceeding.  
The companies respectfully request that the Commission add the following persons to the 
service list: 
 
 1. Carol Ann Howe, Assistant Treasurer & Director of Regulatory Affairs and 

Business Services, carolann.howe@pennichuck.com 

 2. Jay Kerrigan, Regulatory and Treasury Financial Analyst, 
jay.kerrigan@pennichuck.com 

 3. George Torres, Corporate Controller, Treasurer and Chief Accounting 
Officer, george.torres@pennichuck.com 

Thank you for your assistance with this request. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
 
 
cc: Electronic Service List for Docket No. IR 20-089. 
 

 

 


